:

Docket No. 50-461

111inois Power Campany

ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner
Executive Vice President

500 South 27th Street

Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your revised I11inois Power
Overinspection Program submitted to this office on June 18, 1984.

Based on a telephone discussion on June 20, 1984, between Mr. D. P. Hall
of your office, and Mr. R. C. Knop of this office, we understand you will
not implement the revised program until we advise you that we have com-
pleted our review.

Should you have any comments contact R. C. Knop of this office.

Sincerely,

R. F. Warnick, Chief
Projects Branch 1

cc: DMB/Document Control Desk

(R1DS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Phillp L. Willman, Esq.
Assistant Attorney
General Environmental
Control Division

Gary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety

Jean Foy, Prairie Alliance

Allen Samuelson, Assistant
Attorney General,
Environmental Control
Division
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